
                                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                

 

                            
 

 

 

PORT CIRCULAR 3 OF 2019 
 
To: All Ship Agents 
 
From: Captain of the Port 
 
Date: 25 January  2019 
 
Re: Port Clearance Letters 
 

 
 
Please note that with immediate effect any requests for Port Clearance Letters must be sent via email to the following 
email address: 
 
pcl@port.gov.gi 
 
Please ensure that the subject line states – PCL – VESSEL NAME – IMO NUMBER 
 
Any requests sent to personal email addresses of GPA employees will not be responded to. 
 
We would be grateful if you could cascade this information down. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE CAPTAIN OF THE PORT  

mailto:pcl@port.gov.gi

